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Newsletter # 3 

Thursday 4th November 2021 

Week 3 Term 4 

Principal’s Message  

 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

It’s hard to believe that we are near the end of week three for term 4. All I can say is -   
 
 
At this stage it looks like we will continue as we are until at least the 12th of November. The 
press conference on Monday will hopefully give an indication regarding the return to school for 
all children. The 15th is the date proposed earlier for schools to return, what that will look like is 
still to be determined.  
We had a teacher only day scheduled for the 12th November, I have decided to cancel that 
day so bubble school will continue for that day. 
 
 

 

 

 

The teachers are more than happy to help you  with your enquiries, so do use Seesaw as a form of communication 

with your child’s teacher  or you can email me principal@stpius.school.nz if you have any queries, worries or just to 

make contact.  

God Bless—Jane Rutherford  

 

Pies - Thank you to those of you who ordered pies. These are being delivered to the school on Friday 

(tomorrow—5th November) and can be picked up between 2.00pm and 4.00pm. You will be able to bring your 

car down the drive and the pies will be available from the library. You are asked to wear a mask and use the 

QR code then wait outside the library and your order will be given to you. If you are unable to pick them up 

please let the office know and we will see what we can do to get them to you.  
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